

## Calling All Parents of Year 6 Children...

Have you noticed your child is asking anxious questions about transition to secondary school? Or, differences in their behaviour as the end of primary school approaches? Does your child struggle with new change and embracing new situations?



The Mental Health Support Team will be running the workshop at the following locations/dates:

6th June, 14:15pm-15:05pm at Eynesbury Primary School. 19th June, 15:15pm-16:05pm at Winhills Primary School.

If you would like to attend the workshop taking place at your child's school, please get in touch with the school and join us. We ask that only parents and/or carers of a child at the listed school attend, and that you arrive at least 3 minutes ahead of the start time, so that we can begin on time please. We look forward to meeting you!

